Mackenzie Valley Environmental impact Review Board

@ Dpo® &
May 20, 2005
Max Braden
Wyn Development Inc. via e-mail

620, 800 West Pender St.
Vancouver, BC
V6C-2v6

Dear Mr. Braden:

Re:  Cancellation of Environmental Assessment EA0506-002 Wyn Developments

We have received your letter withdrawing your Land Use Permit application MV2005C0002
with the Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board. The Environmental Assessment of your
proposed development has therefore been cancelled.

For your information I have attached the work plan for a current environmental assessment of a
similar exploration program. It might give you an idea of what to expect should any of your
proposed exploration programs be referred to environmental assessment in the future. Please be
advised that the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board will determine the
scope of the assessment for each development individually and set its work plan accordingly. An
assessment of a future development will not necessarily follow the same approach.

If you have any questions regarding the environmental assessment process in the Mackenzie
Valley, please contact me at 766-7053 or mhaefele@mveirb.nt.ca.

Sincerely

Martin Haefele
Environmental Assessment Officer
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